BOXING AND WRESTLING PROGRAM
MINUTES OF MEETING

October 18, 2004

A meeting was held on Monday, October 18, 2004 at 9:00 a.m. in Conference Room 5E
at the Department of Professional and Occupational Regulation, 3600 West Broad Street,
Richmend, Virginia. Present were:

Louise Fontaine Ware, Director
Karen O’Neal, Deputy Director, Licensing and Regulation
Dave Holland, Executive Director, Boxing and Wrestling

The meeting was called to order at 9:00 a.m.
Ms. Ware, Director, called File No. 2005-00475, National Championship Wrestling.

Mr. Ware stated that after reviewing the record and providing National Independent
Championship Wrestling with an opportunily to be heard, she had the authority to accept or
reject recommendations contained in the Informal Fact Finding Conference Summary. Based on
the evidence, Ms. Ware adopted the recommendation contained in the Summary stating that
future violations of the statutes or regulations may result in disciplinary action.

The meeting adjourned at 9:10 a.m.

Louise Fontaine Ware
Director




